
Hello students- 

Please see a message below from President Simone regarding COVID-19: 

Dear Cougars, 

As you know, COVID-19 has impacted our world tremendously. WNCC is following Governor 
Ricketts' latest recommendation to not have more than 10 people gather in groups. 

That being said, we strongly encourage students residing on campus to return to their place of 
permanent residence. Students who complete checkout by March 20 will receive a 50% 
prorated housing refund. Students will also receive a refund on their meal plan minus meals 
consumed. A sliding scale may be considered after March 20. 

You'll be able to access the portal for details on your refund. Please be sure we have your 
current address on file so we can mail your refund check. 

For those students living on campus who are not able to go home, we will continue to support 
you in the residence halls. Food service will continue with social distancing. 

Please know that Student Life and your instructors will work with you to help identify resources 
to make this transition successful. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Student Life at 308.635.6050 or Norman 
Coley, Jr., Dean of Students, at coleyn@wncc.edu or 308.635.6123. 

Best, 
Carmen 

March 17, 2020


